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Message from the President of the Zonta Club of Rochester:

Dear Zontians & Friends:

Our February meeting was a great
celebration of our annual Heart Award
recipient, Lesia Telega (a big surprise for
her) and honoring the agencies receiving
our funds raised in last year's fundraisers.

Through a grant application process and a
member’s anonymous vote we make the
hard decision of who to support with more
applicants than available funds. We thank
our members and friends for all the financial support that makes giving
possible. A big thank you to Andrea Somerville for leading the service
committee! Thanks, also to Gina Orsin,i our District 4 Area Director, for
attending this meeting and taking time to say a few words. Inspiring!

In the next two months we have two fundraisers. The 1st is an opportunity
to shop at One World Goods on April 11 for Zonta to receive 15% of all
sales between 4 and 7 pm. I look forward to seeing many of you.

Our largest fundraiser, Derby Fest will be on May 4th . The committee,
led by Lynn Nulton, is hard at work with planning, seeking sponsors and
silent auction donations. This is sure to be a fun event while knowing we
will support our local agencies next February. (See flyers in this
newsletter for more information.)

We look forward to our March 26 member meeting with the theme of
Advocacy. Our Zonta District 4 Governor, Bonnie Clesse with be our
guest speaker and will share information on how other clubs are
advocating for Zonta’s International projects. 

The proposed slate of officers for next year will be presented. A big thank
you to Alyce Van Patten for leading the Nominations Committee! Alyce
continues to give her time to Zonta even from a distance. A truly
dedicated Zontian!

Social media has become so important in today’s world as another way to
communicate. We are happy to see our facebook page getting many new
followers. Thank you to those who take pictures at events and post to
social media. Andrea Somerville has been our leader for PR. We welcome
all members to help in this form of communicating.

Let’s all celebrate the coming of SPRING! Hope to see you soon.

Fondly, Cheri

Zonta Club of Rochester 

           Zonta International          

President Susanne von Bassewitz

Zonta Club of Düsseldorf Germany 

              Zonta District 4             

Governor Bonnie Clesse

Lt. Govenor Janice Dumis

Area 4 Director Gina Orsini

           Zonta Rochester Board        

President Cheri Magin

Vice President Edna Silvernail

Secretary Laurie Findlay

Treasurer Nancy McCulloch

Director 17-19 Sheri Stanton

Director 18-19 Dot McDowell

Director 18-20 Joanne Chase

Director 18-20 Isabella Foltyniak

          Zonta Websites / Follow us      

Zonta Intenational     www.Zonta.org

Zonta District 4       www.ZontaDistrict4.org

Zonta Rochester     www.ZontaRochester.org

www.Facebook.com … Search for

Zonta International; 

Zonta District 4; 

or Zonta Rochester 

and share the posts from Zonta!

www.Instagram.com/ZontaClubofRochester

www.twitter.com/zonta_rochester

http://www.Zonta.org/
http://www.twitter.com/zonta_rochester
http://www.Instagram.com/ZontaClubofRochester
http://www.ZontaRochester.org/
http://www.ZontaDistrict4.org/


March Dinner Meeting

Are you coming to the March 26 dinner meeting at Perkins Manor
located at 494 East Avenue? ($28 for both members & guests)

RSVP to Isabella Foltyniak via text at (585) 363-3068 by 
March 19!

Menu includes: Baked Meatloaf or Baked Salmon with lemon butter;
Green beans with almonds on the side; Salad with Ranch or Balsamic
Vinaigrette dressing; Rolls & Butter; Dessert (donated by Joanne Chase)
& Coffee/Tea
Please remember that your reservation is a commitment and you
must pay for dinner even if you don't attend because we have to pay
the venue! 

JOIN US!

This year's Heart Award Winner: Lesia Telega! 

Pictured (LtoR): Andrea Somerville; Lesia Telega & Cheri Magin

The Heart Award recognizes a member each year who has gone above and beyond in all phases of her life: Family, 
Community and Zonta.  We are proud to honor this year’s Heart Award recipient: Lesia Telega.

Lesia has been a Zonta member since 2002. During this time she has served on multiple committees, both as lead and
as a member. She has served on the board; was vice president and then president. She has also demonstrated her 
dedication to Zonta by proposing our club participate in the Votilla Parade and the 2020 Quilt Project led by the 
Susan B. Anthony House. Lesia has taken the lead on the CEDAW event that will help our club collaborate with 
other like-minded local organizations to educate all on CEDAW.

 Lesia works as Director of Development and Membership at the National Susan B. Anthony House. She recently 
earned her certificate in Non-Profit Management, going back to her alma mater, St. John Fisher College while 
working full time in her new position at the Susan B. Anthony House.

          General Meeting Schedule       
2019

March 26          4th Tuesday  Advocacy
April 23            4th Tuesday  Leadership
May 21            4th Tuesday  Annual Meeting
June 25            4th Tuesday  President's Choice

           (1st Meeting of 2019-2020 Zonta
                              year)\
July ?                Annual 'Zing'

          Board Meeting Schedule      
Open to all ZCR members! 

HCR, 85 Metro Park, 
5:45 PM – 7:00 PM 

April 1 
May 6 

          Happy Birthday!     
March 27 - Nancy McCulloch

          Member Anniversaries     



But this is not enough for Lesia. In her spare time she also is on the Board of HCR and is a member of: UNWLA – 
Ukrainian National Women’s League of America; PLAST – a Ukrainian scouting organization; and the Rochester 
Women’s Network.

While doing all of this, Lesia still finds time to organize a book club of over 45 people; a movie club; and organizes 
a group annual membership to GEVA.  In addition she is a member of St. Josephat's Ukrainian Catholic Church 
where she attends weekly mass with her Mother. She is a devoted daughter and is often seen around town with her 
Mom at RPO concerts or out for drinks & dinner as well as traveling the globe with her Mother and bringing her to 
many Zonta events!

As part of this recognition, Zonta donated $100 to the organization of her choosing and Lesia chose The Susan B. 
Anthony House & Museum to share her recognition with!

Thank you from one of this year's Grant Recipients

Dear Zonta Members,

Thank you for a beautiful evening and dinner last night.

I truly enjoyed seeing everyone and being among such amazing woman!
Thank you for your very generous contribution/grant to Angels of Mercy. I will hold you near and dear to my heart 
always.

Blessings,
Mary Jo Colligan





Your chance to WIN!!!
RAFFLE TICKETS

Entitle you to these Grand Prizes& many other raffle items!
1st Prize:  The Source…14K Gold “Diamond Pendant” featuring10 round Brilliant Diamonds with an 18 inch



cable chain (Value: $500.)
2nd Prize: TCL 43S425 43 Inch 4K Ultra HD Smart Roku LED TV  (Value: $400.)

3rd Prize: Hampton Inn Overnight plus Dinner at Pasta Villa(Value: $200.)
4th Prize: “Around the Town” Dining Boards (Value: $150.plus)

5thPrize:  Trader Joe’s Gift Basket  (Value: $150.)
       Many Other Assorted Prizes

          Donation: $2. each / 6 tickets for $10.
Please consider advertising, sponsoring and /or donating for our raffle.

Angels of Mercy, Inc
692 N Winton Rd

 Rochester, NY 14609
For more information, please call 585-730-4556

Book Donations Needed

Carmela Kling is bringing to our notice the Fair Trade Store El Buen Amigo which is requesting books

and magazine donations for grades PreK – 12 to send to schools in two cities of Chile (with an

emphasis on middle and high schools). Any educational subject is accepted. They are also accepting

monetary donations to cover the costs of storage, labor, packaging, and shipping.

El Buen Amigo is located at 114 Elmwood Ave, Buffalo, NY 14201 

(716) 885-6343 

Monday-Saturday 11am-7pm; Sunday 11am-4pm

www.elbuenamigo.org

                   Friendship Children's Center 

Help us provide sneakers for Friendships children sizes 8-12.

We are holding our spring sneaker drive from now until June!

All monetary donations can be made at the following link: 

http://www.friendshipchildrenscenter.com/give.html

If you would prefer to write a check for your donation, please send it to Friendship Children's

Center, Attention: Joi DiGennaro-McMurtry, 310 Fernwood Avenue, Rochester, NY 14609.

https://weebly.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=028618c0d9e9ae2f1e7536003&id=35cb05c927&e=723fe248a7
http://www.elbuenamigo.org/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7vKlCaw_PoXO0cWLnBQVJp-HKf01PK65Pv994ONgRD2rIAaFAPxiLu9Ne71cbhJ2zdEjNcWQzgp7zvmBPowvhyD_86dwcwZ2dL-mEvbv5jTh7u-jEaOceY3yznj_cCVtpwN8kIaKfYGUFN66ravjwybkOXf8s10o0XPcQPIEtMaoP9T2lF49PmhBs9jX9O_iyQJ-0KMf-oT78Blbo7laigWjuS_Wkb58WBbpw4YCbsVkJAmIfECl06T1CCerXPWyi69Hnfjuol1op8wbqyYAJGZNpeU2xKH-ZdfsgGamyXpitkFZ6xlF8GROclKAqhAOI40_zQtE67wwDQovadFrwR4nsgkg1PrYrCaSXxDrMI9N9wBU5UVn6RGPZMcsl8nmahv2OWlpErmEcpEs8g16oXJ8XGtpWoPn72G8tPgpmGQvYIrzls7wtePt1zQX0xWgltmV0OaT9tNO8-Q4gka8zslBrnO6SIQPUTNd0y_UdniNbEulOFOkGzAi_3yDQF3Ik3TA3vjGWcy8ALhSql2KL667DjBt-Veikfg2lgMagQYCdJGT8msZuYRERMzDVwX&c=e06FTclcXtz77qkP1DRy0ZzklaGETw3_-ZCdXUarPdc4lvAQBRt48Q==&ch=LHVZykDE3K36pTqAWoL4-Mryc_j7JehnL6kYPbniWmkiHPIc0v24Kw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A7vKlCaw_PoXO0cWLnBQVJp-HKf01PK65Pv994ONgRD2rIAaFAPxiLu9Ne71cbhJ2zdEjNcWQzgp7zvmBPowvhyD_86dwcwZ2dL-mEvbv5jTh7u-jEaOceY3yznj_cCVtpwN8kIaKfYGUFN66ravjwybkOXf8s10o0XPcQPIEtMaoP9T2lF49PmhBs9jX9O_iyQJ-0KMf-oT78Blbo7laigWjuS_Wkb58WBbpw4YCbsVkJAmIfECl06T1CCerXPWyi69Hnfjuol1op8wbqyYAJGZNpeU2xKH-ZdfsgGamyXpitkFZ6xlF8GROclKAqhAOI40_zQtE67wwDQovadFrwR4nsgkg1PrYrCaSXxDrMI9N9wBU5UVn6RGPZMcsl8nmahv2OWlpErmEcpEs8g16oXJ8XGtpWoPn72G8tPgpmGQvYIrzls7wtePt1zQX0xWgltmV0OaT9tNO8-Q4gka8zslBrnO6SIQPUTNd0y_UdniNbEulOFOkGzAi_3yDQF3Ik3TA3vjGWcy8ALhSql2KL667DjBt-Veikfg2lgMagQYCdJGT8msZuYRERMzDVwX&c=e06FTclcXtz77qkP1DRy0ZzklaGETw3_-ZCdXUarPdc4lvAQBRt48Q==&ch=LHVZykDE3K36pTqAWoL4-Mryc_j7JehnL6kYPbniWmkiHPIc0v24Kw==
















CALENDAR OF EVENTS FROM EVEN MORE CLUBS:

BUFFALO
May 3–11, 2019: Zonta District 4 “Fun” Raiser Cruise, Spain/Portugal/United Kingdom

BRADFORD
Our Zonta 100 Celebration in Bradford will be at the University of Pittsburgh at Bradford University Room in the 
Commons Building on July 18, 2019. Save the date - details will follow. 

NIAGARA FALLS
March 30, 2019 12:30pm: Charter Induction Luncheon of Z Club of Niagara Falls High School. 

Four Points By Sheraton Niagara Falls, 7001 Buffalo Avenue, Niagara Falls, New York 14304

April 7, 2019: First Ladies Jazz Band fundraiser at the Tralf. (see info in your Zontafax). 

Items for this event needed: Basket fundraisers are greatly appreciated.

KENMORE /JAMESTOWN / KITCHENER-WATERLOO, ONTARIO
Disrict 5 & 6 Spring Workshop
Areas 5 & 6 Workshop will be hosted by the Zonta Club of Jamestown, NY this year on April 13th and Areas 1 & 2 
will behosted by the Zonta Club of Kitchener – Waterloo, Ontario on April 27th.

District 4 Spring Workshop

The District Board is planning interactive workshops this year! Areas 3 & 4 workshop, hosted by the Zonta Club of 
Kenmore, NY is on Saturday May 4, 2019 from 8:30 AM – 3:00 PM. Theagenda is sure to add value, for your work 
within Zonta, as well as your personal and professional development. This a great way to experience Zonta at the 
Area and District level.

Dear District 4 Zontians,

Yes, we've announced the Save the Dates for Workshops on Saturdays - April 13, Areas 5&6 / April 27, Areas 1&2 / 

May 4, Areas 3&4.

• Yes, we've put all 3 Workshop Registration forms on https://zontadistrict4.org/2019-d4-spring-workshops/.

• We've listened to what You want and worked long and hard to prepare Workshops that are fun, informative 

and most important: Worth Your Time!

Now, it's time to INVITE YOU!

These Centennial Workshops are unique. We don't want you to miss them... so here's a little commercial to encourage

you to register. Some attractions are:

 Lots of new info - including a Panel on Service / Lots of time to meet new friends & chat - No Speaker at lunch / 

Fine Facilitators for Table Topics / Opportunity for each Club to nominate a possible D4 Centennial Honoree / Cast 

your vote for our honoree / Vote for your country's (Canada or USA) Centennial Award Winner / Ever popular 

Presidents' Table / Make your own square for our Centennial Quilt / and more ...

 

We All want you to be with us. Come!

 

See you soon,

Bonnie Clesse

https://zontadistrict4.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4d95c981e778e804bbe3ca999&id=cfc3707127&e=bf9f983073


DALLAS, TX

June 7-9, 2019: North American Interdistrict Meeting - Embassy Suites Hilton, DFW Airport South, Dallas, Texas

September 27-29, 2019:  2019 District Conference and Centennial Celebration

Commission on the Status of Women

Dear Zonta members and friends,

As I am preparing for statements, presentations and meetings at the 63rd Session of the

Commission on the Status of Women (CSW63), I am excited to share that not only three other

Board members, but Zontians from 23 districts around the world, will join me in New York City from

10 March through 16 March. I am particularly happy that, for the first time ever, we will also

welcome a Young Women in Public Affairs awardee as a Zonta Youth Observer.

A special focus of our communications at CSW will be on ending child marriage, our biggest project

in our Centennial Anniversary Biennium.

Please watch out for news about our CSW activities.

Cordially,

Susanne von Bassewitz

International President

UB Gender Institute hosts NYS Women's Agenda

The Gender Institute, in collaboration with Karen King at the Erie County Commission on the Status of

Women, will be hosting the presentation of the Governor’s Women’s Agenda for 2019. Lt Governor

Hochul will hopefully be able to attend, together with the NYS Council on Women and Girls. President

Tripathi has agreed to make a few introductory remarks. This will be a Listening Tour and a Q&A

session. This event will take place on Friday, March 15th at 10am in the Student Union Theater. There

will be a reception. They would like 100+ students and members of the public at this event. Please

preregister.



Donation Collections

Below are the items that we will be collecting at our monthly dinner meetings. It is our hope that by giving you a 
heads up so you will have time to shop the bargains, go through your things or even collect from friends. Please do 
not feel pressure to donate every month. These donations should be at your convenience.

Thank you in advance for your generosity.

March 2019 - In honor of International Women’s Day (March 8) Feminine Hygiene products* (Tampons, Pads, 
Panty Liners) 

April 2019  - Instead of our regular service collection, we are collecting silent auction items for May 4 fundraiser 

May 2019  - Accessories: purses, scarves, jewelry, (no perfume please) No need to shop for these items, just look in 
your closets and drawers as you do your spring cleaning!

June 2019 -  Bras (new and slightly used) to be donated to “Free the Girls”

*These items will be collected to be part of the toiletry kit service project. We will assemble these kits in early 
February each year to donate to local agencies. Watch for details in emails, flyers and at dinner meetings.

SPECIAL REQUEST - We're asking for your help.

Our celebration of Zonta’s 100 years during this biennium (2018-2020) provides a great opportunity to record and 
document the major events that contributed to the growth of Zonta from its beginning in Buffalo in 1919, to 
becoming international in 1927 with the founding of the Zonta Club of Toronto.  Zonta’s expansion worldwide to 
more than 63 countries today is the embodiment of Marian de Forest’s dream of a “far reaching plan to assemble in 
Zonta the women executives of the world, an army of experts who, through friendship, understanding, cooperation 
and good will, will become an irresistible force of peace”.  The accomplishments of Zonta’s programs reported at the
international convention in Yokohama, Japan in July 2018 are testimony to the fruits of Marian’s vision.

To celebrate this history, the Buffalo Club is working on the production of a video depicting the events that led 
Marian to gather together like-minded women who held prominent roles in the professional world and proposed the 
goals of Zonta as a service organization of executive women working to empower women worldwide through service
and advocacy.  Peter McGennis of Galora, LLC, won the contract to produce and direct the filming for this 
documentary.  We have already begun filming with a gathering of past D4 Governors describing examples of how 
Zonta’s service projects impacted the district and providing biographical information on women who made 
significant contributions to their communities. Not only will this video document our history, it will also serve as a 
tool to recruit new members, to educate club members and to provide public relations material for club events. 
To date, we have secured $7500 which is about half the needed funding.  However, to complete this professional 
project, we need to continue our fundraising efforts.  While corporate and foundation sponsors are being sought, we 
are also asking interested Zontians to help support this endeavor by making a donation to the Zonta Club of Buffalo 
Foundation, a 501c(3) nonprofit charitable organization. Those who contribute will be recognized in the credits of 
the completed video. 
Donations (tax deductible in the USA) can be made to the Zonta Club of Buffalo Foundation, a 501c(3) nonprofit 
charitable organization, and mailed to Vivian Cody at 97 Colvinhurst Dr., Buffalo, NY 14223.
 
Sincerely, Vivian Cody
Treasurer, Zonta Club of Buffalo 



Our Mission, Vision & Theme

     Zonta International Mission Statment      

Zonta International envisions a world in which women's rights are recognized as human rights and every woman is
able to achieve her full potential. 

In such a world, women have access to all resources and are represented in decision making positions on an equal
basis with men. 

In such a world, no woman lives in fear of violence 

     Theme      

Empowering Women Through Service and Advocacy 

     Newsletter Schedule     

The next newsletter will be distributed in April 2019.  Submissions must be in no later than April 12. 
All comments, suggestions and submissions are welcome! Please contact Cindy Semrau @ SemrauCindy@gmail.com 

Thank you!

Casting Call:  Filming schedule for video of Zonta history
The next scheduled filming for the Zonta video is Tuesday, April 2 at the Saturn Club.  The time has not yet been 

determined.

We would like to have at least 8 Zontians to fill in for the 8 other clubs who became the Confederation of Zonta Clubs.  If 

we have more, then the scenes fill in better.

0. One of the scenes we plan to do is the one in which Marian de Forest is attending a Quota regional meeting.It is 

at this meeting that she challenges the organizers to slow membership growth until better rules and definitions 

could be determined.It is at this meeting that she withdraws the Quota Club of Buffalo; and eight other clubs 

follow suit.It is from this event that the nine clubs become the Confederation of Zonta Clubs.

0. We also want to get footage of the group standing around before the regional meeting starts talking about the 

impending withdrawal.

Another scene that will be filmed involves Marian and Clara Witt discussing the founding of Zonta and the vision Marian 

had for membership growth.  Actresses will play the parts of Marian, Clara Witt and the meeting chair.

We would like to have at least eight people to have them withdraw each of the clubs that become the Confederation of 

Zonta Clubs.  Peter McGennis would like the actors and standins dress in period pieces.

Costumes can be rented from DC Theatricks, 747 Main St., Buffalo 14203.  847-0180 10 am- 5 pm.  The cost is about 

$50 each, paid when reserving.  You can also call in your measurements.  All costumes can be returned the following 

day.

We would also like to film other footage for the video while the cameras are rolling.  We can continue the interviews of 

past governor who have not been filmed yet can attend this filming.

If you are interested, email Vivian Cody (vcody@buffalo.edu) so that further details can be sent out.

mailto:SemrauCindy@gmail.com
mailto:vcody@buffalo.edu


Share this newsletter with friends and associates!
 

Copyright 2019 Zonta Club of Rochester, Rochester, N.Y. 
If you have received this email in error, please email: SemrauCindy@gmail.com 

"...set a goal early, find what you’re passionate about, what really, really interests you and just keep going. 
Doesn’t matter if it’s a male-dominated field or not, if you get some push back, just push back and keep going. 
And watch for opening doors…” – Suzanne Asbury-Oliver, the only professional female skywriter
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